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Attorney Melanie Bachman
Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 471 — Written Comments of Ms. Patricia Sorrentino to Draft
Findings of Fact

Dear Attorney Bachman:

Please accept this letter as the Written Comments of Ms. Patricia Sorrentino to
Draft Findings of Fact in Docket No. 471. Ms. Sorrentino very much appreciates the
courtesy and thoroughness demonstrated by the staff and members of the Connecticut
Siting Council and offers only comments to two of the Draft Findings of Fact.

No. 101 (concerning access to Alternate Site 2): The Draft does not address the
potential for access from the extension of Kirk Road, which is in part used for
commercial purposes and would obviate the need to interfere with the residential
nature of the Country Club Drive cul de sac. Tr. 3, p. 107.

No. 112 (concerning impact of high winds on monopole): The Draft should state
that its finding is limited only to the monopole itself and should not be construed
to imply that the attachments to the tower can be represented to remain
unquestionably secured to the facility in the event of such high winds speeds.
Tr. 1, pp. 77-78.
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Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this
submission. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully yours,
By: L ~

Buron B. Cohen ~

Attorney for Patricia Sorrentino
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